NOTES

TO: iy r and City Council Members
FROM: ity Manager
DATE: May 23, 2018

SUBJECT: Materials for Your Information

Please find attached the following materials for your information:

1. A memo from Brock Letchworth, Public Information Officer, regarding movie in the
park on June 15, 2018 at the Town Common
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Find yourself in good company®

Memorandum

To: Ann Wall, City Manager

From: Brock Letchworth, Public Information Officer 1/B(_

Date: May 23, 2018

Subject: Movie in the Park

The City is organizing its first movie in the park event, scheduled for Friday, June
15, at the Town Common.

Screening and licensing vendors have been arranged in order to provide this free
event for the community. Planning for pre-movie activities and vendors is under
way.

Residents are invited to participate on the movie selection by voting in a social
media poll, posted on the City's Twitter and Facebook accounts.

The four choices for June 15 are “The Lego Batman Movie,” “Beauty and the
Beast,” “Minions” and “Wonder.” All the films are rated PG.

While the time has yet to be finalized, we are expecting the movie to begin at
sunset.



	May 23, 2018 Notes to Council
	Movie in the Park

